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28th November 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

St James Art Exhibition in School 
 

We are excited to announce that our school is taking part in a whole school art competition which 
is organised by CAFOD. The exhibition is based around climate justice. 
 
At St James we aim to understand: 

• how climate change is affecting people around the world 

• the difference between climate change and climate justice 

• how we can live out our faith by caring for our common home, and for each other 
 
CAFOD will select up to two winning pieces of art work from each school which will be sent to be 
exhibited at the Houses of Parliament. 
 
Our art work will be displayed in our school hall on Tuesday 3rd December from 3:30pm - 4pm. 
We invite you all to come along and view our wonderful ideas and expression around climate 
justice. 
 

We look forward to sharing our art with our families. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Francesca Heslop, 
Headteacher. 
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